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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED 
NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

The Planning Commission of the City of Bakersfield will hold a public hearing at 5:30 p.m., or as 
soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, on THURSDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2021, in the Council 
Chambers of City Hall, 150 l Truxtun A venue, Bakersfield, CA, to consider the following: 

Mitigated Negative Declaration for Conditional Use Permit No. 20-0379: LAV //Pinnacle 
Engineering is requesting adoption of a Mitigated Negative Declaration to facilitate 
construction of a truck stop on approximately 16 acres located generally at the south side 
of Taft Hwy and west of CA State Route 99. (Ward 7). 

The proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration will be available for a 30-day public review and 
comment period, beginning on September 8, 2021, and ending on October 8, 2021. The 
documents are available at the following website and through the State Clearinghouse 
CEQAnet: 

https://www.bakersfieldcity.us/279 /Environmental-Documents 

All written comments must be received by the Bakersfield Planning Department, l 715 Chester 
A venue, Bakersfield; 661-326-3733 on or before date/times indicated above. You may review 
and/or obtain copies of all public documents at the Planning Department. If you challenge the 
action taken on a specific project in court, you may be limited to addressing only those issues 
raised at the public hearing or in written correspondence delivered to the City of Bakersfield 

➔ If you have any questions, please contact Ryder Dilley (Associate Planner) at 
661-326-3616 (phone) or rdilley@bakersfieldcity.us ( email). 

~~ 
Planning Director 


